
Office of the Principal 
Maulana Azad College, Kolkata-13 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Notice:                     dated 13.02.2021 

All concerned are hereby informed that due to some unavoidable 

circumstances the inauguration programme of Girls’ Hostel 

of Maulana Azad College has been rescheduled at 5 p.m. 

instead of 1 p.m. on Monday, 15 February, 2021. 

All faculties, Librarian, Staff and Students of this College are 

requested to be present accordingly in the occasion and make the 

programme a success. 

 

Principal 


